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Could I request that  major consideration  be given to the denial of the incinerator proposed  for  
construction at Eastern Creek Minchinbury. 
The impact on the residents is of great concern, their future is under great threat and the risk to 
health cannot be denied . Smog, smell, traffic  congestion  contamination and mental stress are just 
a few of undeniable factors. 
Surely the State Government responsible as being  elected to protect the  public from such risks  and 
are also  in the position  to advise alternative sites  protecting the  human health and    the well 
being  of our children  .The Government is morally  responsible  for its decision. 


